
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 02.12.2022. 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers   
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 
 
Due to the number of parents, carers and visitors who like to join us for this show, we are having 
separate performances for KS1 and KS2 children. 
 
You will receive a letter informing you of the date of your child’s class performance separately. 
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY & CHRISTMAS LUNCH – WEDNESDAY 14 DECEMBER 2022 

 
This year we are having ‘Wear A Christmas Jumper Day’ on the same day as the Christmas dinner. 
 
If your child would like to wear a Christmas jumper, hat, gloves, scarf, a piece of tinsel! or socks, we 
are asking for a contribution of £1.  All funds raised will go to the Save the Children Charity. 
 
If your child normally brings a packed lunch but would like a school dinner on this day, please send in 
£2.15 
 
DISCO/PARTY – THURSDAY 15 DECEMBER 2022 
 
School provides all food for the day so you don’t need to send any food in.  Party clothes can be worn. 
 
SPECIAL VISITOR 
 
This year Father Christmas will be able to visit all the children and staff in Holmwood School.  He knows 
the children have all worked very hard this year and their work has been amazing! 
 
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 
 
School closes on Friday 16 December 2022 for the Christmas Holiday and re-opens on Tuesday 03 
January 2023.  
 
If you need to contact school during the Christmas Holiday, please ring the school’s main telephone 
number 01642 819157.  Please leave any messages and Mr Ley will return your call as soon as 
possible. 
 
Please also check the school’s website for any important updates during the holiday. 
 
Our website can be accessed on www.holmwoodschool.org.uk or just type Holmwood School, 
Middlesbrough into Google. 
 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 

http://www.holmwoodschool.org.uk/

